;arl .., Barcomb, P.E.
f, Desgin and Evaluation sSection
‘ision of So0lid Waste Management
5v Wolf Road 5 Norwood Street
Albany, New York 13233 Albany, N.Y.
March, 27,1978

Dear Earl:

This will confirm omr previous discussion regarding the State
project to widen and make other major changes on Route 20 from the
Alvany City line to Route 155.

Inasmuch as this proposad project is in a highly urbaalzed area
and will involve cutting down many of the mature trees that currently
stand along this stretch of roadway, your comments would be apprecjated
on any solid waste and other environmental implications that this project
may have,

Sincerely,

Dr. Donald J. Reeb, Pnh,D,
President
McKownville Improvement Association



